
 

Call for 2014 SADC media awards entries

The Government Communication and Information System (GCIS) has called on all media to submit entries for the 2014
Southern African Development Community (SADC) Media Awards competition. The awards aim to recognise excellence in
journalism in the area of print, photo, television, radio as well as to encourage media practitioners in member states to
cover issues pertaining to the region. The competition also consists of the Water Media Awards. For more information,
click here. The closing date for entries is 31 March 2014.
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